Date: 11/09/2021
Shri Muzaffar Hussain Saheb
Umrao Institute
Mira Road (E)
Respected Sir,
| and my family are grateful to you for the financial support of Rs. 36,282/- given
by you fdr the treatment of my son, Imran Intezarahmed Ansari, who was

admitted in Wockhardt Hospital, Mira Road.

We are really thankful to you, Sir, for your support.

///7/
(Intezarahmed Kamruddin Ansari)




